
   
 

WARNING LETTER 

Date:   April 21, 2020 

TO:            info@coppertouch.com –   Linda Pavek, Copper Touch, LLC 
customerservice@coppertouch.com  6421 364th Street, North Branch, Minnesota 55056 

RE:             Unapproved and Misbranded Products Related to Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19) 

 
This is to advise you that the United States Food and Drug Administration (FDA) and the Federal Trade 
Commission (FTC) reviewed your website at the Internet address https://coppertouch.com on April 15, 
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�x “We believe there is adequate research 
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     Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
     Donald D. Ashley 
     Director 
     Office of Compliance 
     Center for Drug Evaluation and Research 
 
 
 
                Sincerely, 
                                         
               
  
 
              
                Richard A. Quaresima    
                Acting Associate Director 
                Division of Advertising Practices   
                Federal Trade Commission 
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